CUTTER Laboratories =



FOURTH AND PARKER STREETS BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA

Nov 28 44

Dear Doctor Fisher,

Many events occurred since I had the honor of being your guest in your home.

I hope your family and your home went through the ordeals of the times so as to be able fully to enjoy what we hope may be coming soon.

I myself happen to be at this time doing research here, and of course continues to derive help and inspirations from your books: it has been my privilege to get young people around me interested in the applications of statistics.

Due to the present circumstances, very little if any of the work I am officially doing ven be published.

However my sister has been doing some considemble work on statistical analysis of the trends in Literary movements, and she has a manuscript which she would like to have submitted to you to be published,

Will you kindly remember me to Mrs Fisher and to all our friends in Rothamsted, and mcknowledge my heartiest wishes for Christmas and the New Year



Dufrenov